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17 July 2020
Dear Parent/Carer,

As you will be all too aware COVID-19 has caused a huge disruption to your son’s education in
Year 11 and disappointingly taken away the opportunity for him to demonstrate his abilities in the
summer GCSE examinations. As a result of this, not only have we missed the opportunity to
formally say goodbye to him, we have also missed the opportunity for him to return any of the
school’s resources, revision guides and textbooks that he had been using to study. We would
therefore like these to be returned to the school on the day indicated ready for next year’s students
to use as per the information below. We are having to spread these returns over the days and times
indicated to ensure that large groups do not congregate at the same time. Please ensure that social
distancing of 2 metres is maintained when entering the school building and that the relevant
government guidance in place is adhered to.

Monday 20" July — 11H, between 10:00am and 12:00pm
Tuesday 21% July — 111, between 10:00am and 12:00pm
Wednesday 22™ July — 11J, between 10:00am and 12:00pm
Thursday 23™ July — 11K, between 10:00am and 12:00pm

If your son is in one of the East Wing form groups above and he or you are unable to return them
on the assigned day, please return them on Friday 31* July between 10:00am and 12:00pm.

Monday 20" July — 11P, between 1:00pm and 3:00pm
Tuesday 21 July — 11Q, between 1:00pm and 3:00pm
Wednesday 22" July — 11R, between 1:00pm and 3:00pm
Thursday 23™ July — 118, between 1:00pm and 3:00pm

If your son is in one of the West Wing form groups above and he or you are unable to return them
on the assigned day, please return them on Friday 31* July between 1:00pm and 3:00pm.

Please note when returning these resources it will need to be done through the Main NSB Reception
entrance (red doors) and handed in to the receptionist. Please ensure you give your name so that
your returns can be recorded.

I know this has not been the send off that Year 11 and I had expected and deserved, but it has been
my privilege to oversee such a fantastic group of young men.

Can | offer my great thanks for the overwhelming parental support shown to the Form Tutors and
me over the last few years. I look forward to seeing many familiar faces back in September and for
those potentially leaving Northampton School for Boys for pastures new, I wish you the best of
luck and success in all your endeavours.

One final reminder for those returning in the Sixth Form is that Home Learning tasks will need to
be completed before the start of term and that all students must complete a very quick data consent
form and agree to the Sixth Form Expectations and Standards/Code of Behaviour/Student Learner
Agreement and Appearance Policy. These can be found by clicking here.

If you do have any problems with these returns arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact NSB
reception on 01604 230240

Kind regards,
Mr D Pearle
Year 11 Team Leader

Headmaster Mr R Bernard ma
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